Herricks Middle School Summer Review Assignment to prepare for Grade 7 Math Courses June 2020

Dear Parent/Student,

The math department suggests that you take time during your summer break to review some important topics from Grade 6 that will help you to prepare for the Grade 7 Math Course that you are scheduled to take next year. It is recommended that each student creates a Khan Academy account using his/her Herricks google login to either work on the Grade 6 course or get a head start on the Grade 7 course. Each math topic within the Khan Academy course is covered through video tutorials, interactive practice, assessment, and skill summaries all with instant feedback to help students track their progress toward mastery.

It is also recommended that students spend approximately 30 minutes per week on IXL to continue strengthening their math skills.

Have a healthy and safe summer break!

Below are some helpful resources:

https://www.khanacademy.org/

Help Creating an Account using Google

Khan Academy Parent Guide

<u>Information about Khan Academy Course Mastery</u>

How to Add/Change Courses